
From: David Darlington
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: No Northern Pass disaster
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 9:45:47 AM

David Darlington
72 North Groton Rd
Groton, NH 03042

December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

There is no current need to surrender the economy of NH to the  fales promises of PSNH. We have
seen thier failures before. There is no compelling reason for NP. Do not allow permit for this disaster to
NH.

Sincerely,
David Darlington
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